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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

March 21, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 2 2 ? =3 2022

CONDUCT OF OPLAN LIGTAS NA PAMAYANAN ONLINE (OLP ONLINE)

To: Schools Division Superintendents
School Heads
All Others Concerned

1L Attached is a communication from the Bureau of Fire Protection (BFP) highlighting the
implementation of the Modified Oplan Ligtas na Pamayanan (OLP) New Normal. Subsumed in
this modified OLP Program is the Oplan Ligtas na Pamayanan Online or OLP Online. The
OLP Online aims to disseminate fire safety and prevention awareness to the community
through the social media platform.

2. In relation to this, the Regional Office, through Education Support Services Division
(ESSD) invites schools regionwide to join the OLP Online with the theme "Mainit, ‘wag mag
init!” which will be streamed live at the BFP R8 Community Relations Section Facebook Page
on March 22, 2022, at 02:00 PM through the link https://fb.me/e/2d8VBJSCY.

3. For more information, you may contact the Regional Community Relations Section of
the Bureau of Fire Protection (BFP) through the mobile number and email attached in this
Memorandum.

4, Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV

" Regional Director
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Enclosures:  As stated

References: Letter from BFP Regional Director
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of the Interior and Local Government
BUREAU OF FIRE PROTECTION
Regional Office VIl
Cor. J. Romualdez & P. Paterno Sts., Tacloban City
Tel. Number: (053) 325-6391/Fax Number: (053) 325-7123
Email: fsed.1818bfpré@gmail.com

09 March 2022

Dir. Evelyn R. Fetalvero, CESO IV

Regional Director

DepEd Region 8

Eastern Visayas 150300

Dear Ma’am,
Greetings of Peace and Good Health!

The Bureau of Fire Protection is a national government agency mandated to prevent and
suppress destructive fires. Lectures and seminars are among the effective ways to
disseminate fire prevention awareness. With the current pandemic, face-to-face seminars
and fire drills were suspended prompting the BFP National Headquarters to come up with
an innovative approach through the implementation of the Modified Oplan Ligtas na
Pamayanan New Normal.

One of the activities of this modified OLP Program is the Oplan Ligtas na Pamayanan
Online or OLP Online which utilizes the popular social media platform of Facebook Live
to be able to continue the dissemination of fire safety and prevention awareness to the
community. The BFP Regional Office 8 with its localized OLP Online Program “Bumbero
Ha Otso” aims to reach more individuals through collaboration with other government
agencies.

In connection to this, we respectfully invite your good office and your schools regionwide
to view our OLP Online Bumbero Ha Otso Season 2 Episode 6 with the theme “Mainit,
‘wag mag init!” which will be live streamed at the BFP R8 Community Relations
Section FB Page on March 22, 2022 at 02:00 PM through the link
https://fb.me/e/2d8VBJSBCY.

Should you have any question or clarifications, please contact the Regional Community
Relations Section through mobile numbers 0955-752-4743 or send an e-mail at
crs.bfpr8@gmail.com.

We are looking forward to a fruitful partnership and cooperation with you.

Truly yours,

LFO P DENAGA, MBA
SSUPT (DSC) BFP
Regional Director



